Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

Leicester City Council – ICT Managed Service 

Leicester City Council has not gone out to tender for the above named service.  The award notice you later referred to relates to ICT Managed Service for schools.

The schools in questions contracted Leicester City Council to manage the procurement for them; therefore, whilst we managed the procurement element, the contracts were completed by the successful tenderer and the schools directly. 


The details we require are:

• Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were successful & not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages* 
Suppliers that submitted against PQQ 

·         Amicus

·         Capita

·         Computeam Limited

·         Dataspire Solutions Limited

·         European Electronique Limited

·         Insight Direct Limited

·         Leicestershire Partnership NHS Partnership trust

·         Lendlease Ltd

·         Ricoh UK 

All suppliers that submitted against the PQQ were invited to submit a response to the ITT 

• Contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots), year to date
Suppliers that submitted against ITT ( from the list above) 

·         Capita

·         Dataspire Solutions Limited


• Start date & duration of framework 
The Contract awarded value for both schools was £927,814.00, we cannot provide spend reports year to date as this information is held by the schools directly.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension?
This is not a Council framework, the schools entered into a direct contract with the successful tenderer; therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

As per the contract notice the contract started on 01/08/2016 and was for an initial term of 2 years with the option to extend for a further 1+1+1 year(s) at the discretion of the schools, maximum end date 31/07/2021

• Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or renewed?
Please see response above.


• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?

This information is held by the schools directly, therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

